
 

 

School Finance Workshops 

Open to Employees, School Board, Site-Based Teams, Community 

 

CCCCSD Superintendent Chris duBois will be hosting a series of public information workshops 

on School Finance topics this Spring. These sessions are open to the general public and are 

designed to share school finance principles, regulations and challenges with citizens to increase 

awareness of specific fiscal concerns that affect services to children and conditions for our 

teachers and staff. 

 

Sessions will be held at the OES Cafetorium and will start at 6:30 p.m. 

 

March 26 - School Finance - Funding Sources, Finance Template Introduction 

April 9 - School Finance – Budget Details and the Financial Resource Accountability Guide  

April 23 - School Finance – Compliance indicators, Maintenance of effort and Schools FIRST 

April 30 – School Finance – Budget Challenges for CCCCSD, 2012-2013 and Beyond 

 

 

 

 

 

“Every Step, Lion Pride!” 


